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Dear Mr Walawalkar 
 
 
Freedom of Information Request dated 24 September 2020 
 
I am writing further to your request for information dated 24 September 2020 concerning patients under 
sections. 
 
I can confirm that your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
As explained in emails dated 21 October 2020 & 4 November 2020, we are unable to fulfil our requirements 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 without clarification from you as we are unable to identify the 
information you require.   
 
As we have not heard from you in response to our emails we are now proceeding to close this request. 
 
We believe that our emails of 21 October 2020 and 4 November 2020 satisfy our requirement under section 
16. 
 
If however you wish to make this request again in the future, we would encourage you to please contact us 
with a new request and we will be more than happy to help.  We would still need you to clarify your request as 
per our previous correspondence. 
 
I trust you understand our response and are happy the way in which your request for information has been 
handled.  
 
If you are dissatisfied with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request a review 
by writing to: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
Head of Executive Affairs 
Southern Health NHS Foundation Trust, 
7 Sterne Road 
Tatchbury Mount,  
Calmore,  
Southampton,  
Hampshire, 
SO40 2RZ 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have a right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 
The Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
 
(Telephone: 0303 123 1113 / Website: www.ico.gov.uk) 
 
There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Freedom of Information Officer 
 
 
 
 


